

Dear Parents / Carers

## Ski Trip – Easter 2024

I hope you are well, and thank you for your prompt third payments for the ski trip. Only 2 terms to go!

I am emailing to ask that anyone who has not yet completed the Select ski portal, please can you do so **as soon as possible** as the company will need passport details in the next couple of months.

In addition, if you have not yet sent in a picture of your child's passport to school, please can you send one to <a href="mailto:ellie.gosling@edgbarrowschool.co.uk">ellie.gosling@edgbarrowschool.co.uk</a> as soon as possible. Please make sure it has 6 months left on it from the day we return. The portal will also ask you for the details on this.

Thanks again for your support; if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Email: Tom.Fisher@edgbarrowschool.co.uk

Kind regards Tom Fisher Trip Co-ordinator Edgbarrow School

E: <a href="mailto:secretary@edgbarrowschool.co.uk">secretary@edgbarrowschool.co.uk</a>
W: <a href="mailto:www.edgbarrowschool.co.uk">www.edgbarrowschool.co.uk</a>

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter by selecting the icon from the school website or <a href="https://www.facebook.com/EdgbarrowSchool">https://www.facebook.com/EdgbarrowSchool</a>